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	Warrenpoint Front Shore Public Realm Scheme
	The purpose of this Scheme is to provide urban environmental improvements, which will comprise of the installation of new paving and kerbing on the footways. New decorative street lighting, street furniture, tree planting and the under-grounding of overhead services are also proposed as part of the scheme.

Its aim is to provide this physical regeneration investment into a very scenic and well used part of Warrenpoint’s Front Shore.

This proposed project will have a direct impact upon people with disability, visual impairment, people with mobility issues, older people, families and carers and young people.

The current streetscape has not had investment in over 20 years and is very hazardous in regards, uneven pavement surfaces, lack of tactiles at crossings and poor lighting throughout. Upgrading these obvious issues, will directly benefit some of the core Section 75 groups, especially regarding mobility.

	No EQIA considered necessary



